
COLOMBO TEA TRADERS’ ASSOCIATION 
THE OFFICE OF THE CTTA, No. 50, NAVAM MAWATHA, COLOMBO 02. 

Telephone: 011 5588848, 5588849;   E-mail; info@ctta.lk     
 

  

CIRCULAR No. 08 of 2025     `                     April 9, 2025 
 

 

 

Notification to the Trade – TOP URGENT 

  
 

Rescheduling - Sale No 17  
 

 
This serves to inform you that Sale No 17 is rescheduled to Monday 5th May and 

Wednesday 7th May 2025 due to the local government elections schedule for Tuesday, 

6th May 2025.  

 

Please note that all other details and auction times will remain unchanged.  
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